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SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT AUAP RESEARCH AND INNOVATION COMMITTEE (RIC)

Dear Dr.Md. Sabur Khan,

On behalf of the AUAP, I have the pleasure in appointing you as a Chairman of the
Research and Innovation Committee (RIC) for three (3) years from April 19, 2021 to

April 18, 2024. We believe that your vision, experience, and exemplary leadership as
the Chairman of RIC, will help the committee members achieve its goals.

As a Chairman of this committee, your task is to work closely with your group to come
up with some recommendations that will enable our member institutions to develop
and strengthen their research capabilities and produce relevant and innovative
research projects.

We hope that through this, we will be able to help and support each other specially
during this challenging times.

Thank you for your dedication to the growth of AUAP, and I wish you success in this
new role.

With all good wishes:

Sincerely,
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